
Our Auckland office and warehouse has moved from 1st March 2022

Dear valued customers,

Please note that TVS SCS Auckland has relocated our office and warehouse, effective 1st March 2022. Our new 
warehouse is an approved transitional facility and boasts double the footprint of our previous facility. This 
move reinforces our continuous commitment to growth.

The new address details are:

TVS SCS New Zealand Limited

29 Sistema Way
Auckland Airport
New Zealand, 2022

T: +64 9 256 2470

We are committed to supporting your business, please get in touch to further discuss your needs. Thank you 
for choosing TVS SCS.

Kind regards

TVS SCS CUSTOMER SERVICE
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